
Mission Update 
Rose Hill/SafeHouse Ministries  

 
Thank you for making a difference in the lives of homeless men and 

women through the ministries at Rose Hill UMC and SafeHouse.  Along with 
the Clothing Bank and Food Relief, St. Paul now participates with a 
Telemedicine and Medicine program that is co-sponsored with MercyMed.   
This new program enables our volunteers to help MercyMed assess 
residents of Safehouse with some of their medical-physical needs.  Under 
MercyMed’s care, the SafeHouse residents are able to be treated by a 
physician and participate in a prescription drug assistance program that 
helps many homeless with the cost of generic medication that are vital to 
their health. 

The Clothing Bank at Rose Hill continues to provide much needed 
clothing to hundreds of homeless individuals. Currently we serve over 100 
people each week. Likewise, St Paul, along with many other local churches, 
continues to provide weekly meals for over 150 homeless individuals in our 
community. Our goal is to not only care for their physical needs but to treat 
everyone with dignity and respect.   

Thank you for your concern and care for those on the fringes of our 
community.  If you are interested in serving or giving to this ministry or would 
like more information about Rose Hill/SafeHouse, please contact our church 
office (706)327-7419.  At the same time, Rose Hill/SafeHouse covets your 
prayers for their efforts to aid the homeless. 


